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DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE (SHIFT – I) 

 

PARENT-TEACHER MEETING – A REPORT 

 

The meeting began with a prayer song rendered by the commerce choir. A formal welcome 

address was given by Dr. A, Marcus, Head, Department of Commerce. He provided information 

pertaining to the College and the Department through a powerpoint presentation. Around 120 

parents took part in the meeting, which was held between 11 am and 12.30 pm. 

 

The session was open for interaction and the following were the observations and suggestions 

offered by the parents who took part in the meeting:  

 Providing special coaching for the students who studied in Tamil medium 

 Providing additional coaching for competitive and government exams 

 Providing information to the parents through mobile apps. 

 Extra care for the students taking part in sports and cultural activities. 

 Addressing Tamil-speaking parents in Tamil during the meeting. 

 Sharing of students’ performance details, exam fees etc. through SMS. 

 Career guidance to the students for placement and higher studies. 

 Better audio-system  

 

The meeting concluded with a vote of thanks proposed by Dr. Remigius Mary. 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


